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DHLG members— 
  
Today, the Architects Foundation, in partnership with AIA and ACSA, 
released an RFQ to identify 4-6 university-led teams that will form the 
second cohort of the Consortium. You may read the press release 
here:http://www.aia.org/press/releases/AIAB107102. 
  
Per the recommendations of this committee and existing members of the 
Consortium, we seek established teams who, in collaboration with multi-
disciplinary partners, are prepared to tackle the translation and application 
of research for the public, policy makers, and both design and health 
practitioners. To that end, we have strengthened the language and 
requirements for applicants in the full RFQ, now available on 
AIA.org: http://www.aia.org/practicing/AIAB104553. Please share this 
opportunity broadly with your network. 
  
Because of the changes and the nature of the opportunity, we have also 
scheduled an informational webinar for September 18 at 3pm Eastern. 
You are encouraged to join this webinar. You may register 
here: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/4869245886405193474.  
 
Thanks in advance, 
Matt 
  
Matthew Welker, Assoc. AIA 
Sr. Manager, Strategic Alliances & Initiatives 
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